Regular Monthly Meeting May 9, 2002

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, May 9, 2002, 6:00 pm, with Supervisors Sherry Wehr and Larry Herman present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the previous meeting.

Chief Nocera gave the police report.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to approve payment of the general fund expenses.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to approve payment of the sewer fund expenses.

Public Comment:

Mr Oran Allen, stated that he is not in favor of using tax dollars on the proposed road between Flowline and Cascade Street. That it is now time for the mower to be out cutting along the road banks. If the supervisors have heard of any state bill regarding metering water usage for private wells. Mr Allen also asked the status of the reassessment figures.

Supervisor Wehr stated that County Commissioner Fausnaght, would be holding a meeting in regard to the reassessment, at the township building on Tuesday, June 4th at 7:00 p.m., and invited all to attend.

Mr Jim Bintrim, asked if any sewer line extension would be occurring in the near future and if grant monies are available.

Supervisor Herman asked for volunteers to assist on the food giveaways.

Motion by Larry Herman second by Sherry Wehr to adjourn.